
 1 

Beehive Lane Community Primary School 
Newsletter No.33 

 

The BUZZWORD 

Friday, 16
th

 June,  2017 

 

“Releasing The Potential Within All” 
 

Welcome!   

 
EYFS Assembly 
We were treated to a lovely Early Years 
assembly on Thursday which included singing, 

story-telling and some lovely art 
work. The children did extremely 
well, especially as there were over 
two hundred people watching them 
for the first time! They have had a 
wonderful start to Beehive with  
Mrs Middleton and Mrs Powell and 
are in a great position to progress 
well as they soon move into Year 1. 
 

 

Thank you from Beehive Lane School 

Mr Doherty, a wonderful long 

standing governor, has retired after 

great support and hard work for the 

school. I would like to take this 

opportunity to thank you for the 

fantastic, positive contribution he 

has made which has benefitted the 

children immensely. 

 
Governor Vacancy 
This means that there is a parent governor 
vacancy. If you are interested in finding out 
more, then I would be delighted to talk to you 
and supply you with written information about 
governorship. 
 
 

 
Be a Reader” Class award 
Well done again to Year 2 who 
have won the “Be a Reader” 
 

 
Don’t forget to order your class 
photo.  You can either place 
your order on line at 
www.getphotos.co.uk or 

return it to Beehive Lane by 
Monday, 19th June. Please be aware 

that if your order is late there will be extra 
charge of £3.50 for post and packaging. 
 

 
Rounders Finals 
On Tuesday, our rounders team took to the 
pitch at Great Baddow High School to take part 
in the finals. They displayed wonderful team 
spirits in the tough competition and finished in 
6th place. 
Well done to Dylan C, Erin J, Amelia T, 
Katie W, Faith F Bartek B, Matthew H,  
Jake M ,Leo S-S 
 
Hockey 
On Wednesday, a group of children took part 
to play Quicksticks Hockey Level 3 
Competition at Chelmer Park. They all enjoyed 
playing under the lovely summer sunshine and 
finished in 14th. 
Well done to Livy D, Maia D, Amelia T,  
Harry D, Shay W, Bartek B 
 
Just a reminder that there is NO Cricket after 
school on Friday, 23rd June. 
trophy this week, for collecting the most 
Reading Stars.  
 

 

http://www.getphotos.co.uk/
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Kitchen News 
Next week we will be on Week 3 of our 
Summer menu. 
 

 
Lunchtime Awards 

Children showing good manners and polite 
behaviour this week are Charlotte G and 
Sienna N in Reception, Demi-Leigh S and 
Jessica H  Year 1, Aston W in Year 2 
 

Superstar Award 
Isabel B in Year 2 received special award for 
always being polite 
and cheerful every 
lunchtime. 
 

 
 

 

Playleader 
Kayne C for making sure all the KS1 Water 
bottles went out on Thursday. 
 

Finn R received Playleader award last week 
for inventing and playing a game with lots of 
KS1 children throughout lunch. 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nikki B 

Daisy F 

Sophia W 

 
Team Points 
Great work Kingfishers & Goldfinches for 
collecting the most team points this week.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Franchesca-Jane H has received a certificate 
for obtaining her pen licence. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ben S received a certificate for 11 Times Table 
 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.chocolates-made-easy.com/images/americangoldfinch.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.chocolates-made-easy.com/Elma-Washington.html&usg=__uztYrhMUExJmCYb3sm4VmJdXWtw=&h=600&w=600&sz=43&hl=en&start=5&zoom=1&itbs=1&tbnid=gUXpBYxuFafwiM:&tbnh=135&tbnw=135&prev=/search?q=goldfinch+bird&hl=en&safe=vss&sa=G&sout=1&gbv=2&biw=1260&bih=864&tbm=isch&ei=-qy2TeOPF9Gu8QOj_pwi
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=imgres&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwj_sMSVvLrSAhVG8RQKHTTgALkQjRwIBw&url=http://blog.stabilo.co.uk/pen-licence/&psig=AFQjCNFK5IjU5NFSN918dCo7L1S3s5YaLg&ust=1488635136441295
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Star of the Week 
Maria P for saying her 
words beautifully for the 
class assembly. 
Willow Class for an 
amazing assembly! Well 
done! 
George B for always trying his best. You put a 
lot of effort in every lesson - well done! 
Charlie P has made great efforts with his 
writing this week.  He has showed thought 
about the story and included relevant detail to 
make it more interesting and persuasive. 
Franchesca-Jane H for improving the quality 
and quantity of her written work! It is a pleasure 
to read! 
Nathaniel C-P you have shown a committed 
attitude towards your learning. You are 
demonstrating the ability to work independently 
and strive for perfection. Keep it up. 
Lily S for excellent work, calculating area of 
irregular shapes in Maths this week. 
Amy C for always putting 100% into every 
lesson and for performing her role in the school 
production to a high standard. Well done! 
 

Achievements 
Abigail P was awarded Distinction for Grade 1 
Modern Theatre Dance and Class  
Examination 1 for Cecchetti Classical Ballet 
Charlie P received Penalty Winner Trophy and  
attendance certificate from Chelsea FC 
Foundation 
 

 
We have raised £172 for the 
British Heart Foundation. 
Thank you very much for all 
your donation.   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Letters sent out this week 
GET IN! Chelmsford Championships 
Trip to Danbury Outdoor Centre – Year 5 
Friends of Beehive Lane newsletter 

 
Chelmsford Championships 
17-24 June 2017, Chelmsford 
Council is running the 
Champions Championships to 
encourage children to stay active 
and healthy. 
More information at: 
www.chelmsford.gov.uk/getin 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Paul Sully 
Headteacher 


